
From: Simon Blewett [mailto:Simon.Blewett@unitedvoice.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 28 April 2016 10:12 AM 
To: Chambers - Clancy DP 

Subject: AM 2014/249 Wine Industry Award 

 
Dear Lauren 
 
I refer to the listing of this matter for conference on 10 and 23 May 2016. 
 
United Voice is a party to the award review proceedings relating to the above award, and I am the 
official with the conduct of the matter. I’m based in Adelaide (as are a number of the parties’ 
representatives). Is it possible to arrange a video link to the Commission in Adelaide for the above 
conferences. Alternatively, I am happy to appear by phone if that is easier, particularly if the 10 May 
conference is primarily about scheduling. 
 
Also, are you able to advise me about the aspects of the review to which the conferences relate? We 
have hearings scheduled about some of the matters in dispute (allowances, casual minimum 
engagement), but there remain a range of outstanding matters. 
 
Regards 
Simon 
 

Simon Blewett 
Senior Legal Officer SA Branch 
United Voice 
Ph: 83529341 
Mob: 0434654938 
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